
Striking  Kellogg  Workers
Reject Contract Proposal
“Over  1,400  striking  hourly  employees  across  four  Kellogg
cereal plants rejected the company’s tentative agreement for a
five-year contract during negotiations between Kellogg and the
Bakery,  Confectionery,  Tobacco  Workers  and  Grain  Millers
International Union BCTGM, according to a press release from,”
reports Maureen Breslin in The Hill.

“Speaking  about  the  vote,  BCTGM  International  President
Anthony Shelton stated, according to the union’s release, The
members have spoken. The strike continues. The International
Union will continue to provide full support to our striking
Kellogg’s members. Meanwhile, Kellogg North America President
Chris Hood has said of the recent.”

Read the article.
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